
                    Legal Notice -to- New World Bible Translation Committee  

                                                          
A introductory letter has been written by a practising New York attorney with a Ph.D. in 

Philosophy, about – illustrated (potential) evidence,* 24 years of Australian biblical 

[exploration], that the New World Translation of the Holy Scriptures is key/to. The gatherer 

of the [evidence] has gained and in a demonstration of [it], produces personal references, 

from, the Director of the ‘Institute for Judaism and Civilization’ in Melbourne Australia + 

‘The Jewish Centre’ in Tasmania Australia. Said evidence demonstrates “ ‘(a) feature of New 

World Translation critical apparatus 125 000 cross - references forming scripture into vistas 

(a) critique as to (a) future significance of Isaiah 46 : 11’ ” potential evidence demonstrates 

said ‘feature’ & associated matters arising in Australia where world events past present & 

future are addressed by {potential evidence} whose gatherer seeks the assessment of New 

World Bible Translation Committee’s former members at this 2017 time could any former 

member please contact the evidence’s gatherer, it + introductory letter & supplementary info. 

are in {5 & 1 megabyte files} for e-mailing from:       

Thomson A.                                                                                                                                                        

11 Benboyd Court                                                                                                                                      

Rokeby 7019                                                                                                                                             

TAS Australia                                                                                                                                          

native_title@hotmail.com                                                                                                                   

+ 61 (3) 624-71049       

*Please note the relevant act, in (a) potential civil case, is Australia’s Native Title Act 1993 

(in a world context) where the translator’s expertise as potential expert witnesses, on 

translation, [is] being explored… This notice attempts to - inform - disbanded translators who 

are incommunicado [have no known contact] ~ would anyone who knows of them, please if 

possible, bring this article -to- their attention or alternatively direct them -to-   

https://newworldbibletranslationcommittee.com for a demonstration of the works.  

 

Thank you.  
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